Dear Name,


I hope this note finds you well. It has been about one year since we convened virtually for the NIH Stigma Research Training Institute.  My apologies for not touching base with you until now.  My colleague Arianne Malekzadeh, with whom you all worked closely last year, moved on to join a doctoral program and I’m afraid it has been a challenge to keep everything in her portfolio optimally active!  

Given that more than a year has passed since the Institute, we wanted to reconnect with you to learn about your stigma research activities over the past year, and if and how the training had any impact on your research and professional development.  To this end, we would very much appreciate it if you could take a bit of time to answer the survey questions here to help us better understand how we can design or adapt trainings like this in the future.  In addition, although we do not currently have any plans to run another training institute related to stigma research, we would still like to consider possible additional activities that might help you to stay connected with each other and opportunities to provide mentorship and training.  

Again, we do hope that you will take the time to help us understand the impact of the NIH training by completing the survey here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7HN8BH8 by September X, 2022.

Best regards,
Nalini
[Sig Line]

